
H.C.R.2024 Bulletin: Day 1 --- Wednesday, October 2nd, sunny 
 
The 51st International Home Care & Rehabilitation Exhibition H.C.R.2024 & Forum opened today.  
We would like to extend our deep appreciation to all the exhibitors, and those who are in the fields of 
welfare, nursing care, healthcare, and medical care for their endeavors and support in planning and 
operating this exhibition. 
 

Here is the preliminary number of visitors for the 1st day.  
============================================================== 

 Wednesday, October 2       38,322 visitors / Weather: sunny 
============================================================== 

    *Breakdown of visitors by trades will be promptly reported after the exhibition. 
 

On the first day of the 51st H.C.R.2024, we were delighted to welcome many visitors who had been 
looking forward to attending the in-person exhibition. 
 
At exhibitors’ booths, exhibitors and visitors were engaged in lively conversations in front of the wide 
variety of welfare/assistive equipment, with interactions being even more active than in previous years. 
 
In addition, the special events at the exhibition attracted many visitors and created a vibrant 
atmosphere, with a variety of seminars that highlighted the current state of welfare, exhibition matches 
of electric wheelchair soccer, and an impressive tower display that showcased powerful stories from 
the zone for discovering the attractions of welfare. 
 
Also, the exhibitors who participated in H.C.R. for the 15th time this year were presented with special 
appreciation plaques to express our gratitude for their long years of exhibiting and cooperation. 
 
 
There will be more seminars and programs you can participate in on the 2nd day as well.  
We are looking forward to welcoming you at the venue!  
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